
I)IVISION MEMORANDUM
No079               ,     s.2023

REIHFORclNG THE pRovlsloIT oF TBCHNlcAL AsslsTA)rcE oN
SCHOOL PROGRAM IRIPLEMENTATION REVIEW

To:     Assistant Schools Division superintendent
Chief ES, Scot) and CID
P`iblic Schools District Su|iervisors
Education Progpm Supervisors
Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools

1.      Please be informed of the activity on Reinforcing the provision of Technical Assistance
on School Program Implementation Review on March 6, 2023 (Monday) from 8:30 a.in. to
5:00 p.in. at the Leaning and Development Conference Room.

2.      The objectives of this activity are:
•    to revisit the SMEA and SPIR templates;
•    to discuss the KRAs and objectives on the school head's OPCRF; and
•     to harmonize the SMEA, SPIR, and School OPCRF.

3.      The  expected  participants  are  the  following:  SPIR  Panel  of Evaluators  and  Public
Schools District Supervisors.

4.      Relative to this, the presentation of SPIR will be postponed starting March 2, 2023
and it will resume on March 13, 2023 following the sane order of presentation per Division
Memorandum   No.   067,   s.   2023   or   the   Division   Presentation   of  School   Program
Implementation Review for the Second Quarter of S.Y.  2022-2023.

5.      Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance to this Memorandum are earnestly
desired.

=LalAYO PhD, CESO V AA/in. IRE
Schools Division Superintendent

Encl.:
Reference:  DepEd Order No.  029,  s 2022
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index

under the following subjects:
SCHOOLS      EVALUATION
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